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Clerks

Garbage collection

To City Council Members

We understand there is to be a meeting Oct24 re garbage problems.

We have owned the pro 30 years & comply with the rules for garbage

collection & Recycling as do of the peop le on our road

The problems occur June, July, August when people are on vacation'

lf the year could be amortized over 52 weeks x 2 tags per week per property = 104 tags they could be

applied to the bags ... the total # of bags collected noted each week (as they are now I believe) & at
year end assess the result.

We do not want to revert back to taking garbage to the dump.
I am physically handicapped & this would be a problem.

The Taxes we pay include waste management services & we request garbage pick up be continued

either as is from the bunker (preferred) or from each property.

Not having garbage pick up would decrease property resale opportunities & values.

Regards,
LeDrew
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